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May 27, 2020 
 
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza  
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Dear Ms. Burgess: 
 
This electronic filing for the Level 3 Telecom of New York, LP, NY PSC Tariff No. 2 
grandfathers the Company’s SIP Trunking service.  This service will no longer be available to 
new business customers.  The existing customers may retain the service as long as the Company 
continues to offer it and as long as the customer does not move to another address or make 
changes to their service after the effective date.  Customers were notified of the change in April 
and a copy of that notification is included with this filing. 
 
The Company respectfully requests that the proposed changes become effective on 
June 30, 2020.  Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Sharon 
Alvarado at 720-779-8234. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Marla Hazlett 
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Marla Hazlett 

Public Policy and Compliance 

marla.hazlett@CenturyLink.com 

Tariff Analyst III 
Lawanna.German@CenturyLink.com 

Voice:  (303) 992-5837 
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